From: Luhn, James (Bryan) <bluhn@wcbd.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date:  6/20/2016 10:27:41 AM
Subject:  WCBD Question

Hi Chaney,

Hoping you can clear up some confusion for me this morning.

One of our sister stations is reporting that Gov. Haley signed a bill last week that allows concealed carry permit
holders to go into bars as long as they don’t drink. But | didn’t recall that happening last week, and the only thing |
can find on that subject was from 2014. | did see Gov. Haley signed reciprocity deal with Georgia earlier this month...
but nothing on concealed carry in bars. Can you tell me if I'm missing something... was there any action from Gov.

Haley on concealed carry in bars last week?

Thanks,

BRYAN LUHN

News DirecTor
jbluhn@webd.com
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